


Lambeth Palace responds to the recent statement by the Global South Fellowship of Anglican Churches (GSFA).

A Lambeth Palace spokesperson has said:

"At last week's meeting of the Anglican Consultative Council (ACC) in Ghana, there was widespread support for working together patiently and
constructively to review the Instruments of Communion, so that our differences and disagreements can be held together in unity and fellowship.
The Archbishop is in regular contact with his fellow Primates and looks forward to discussing this and other matters with them over the coming

period.

"The Archbishop of Canterbury commented last week at the ACC in Ghana that these structures are always able to change with the times.

"We note the statement issued today by some Anglican Primates and we fully appreciate their position. As was reaffirmed in multiple discussions
at the ACC in Ghana however, no changes to the formal structures of the Anglican Communion can be made unless they are agreed upon by the

Instruments of Communion.

"The deep disagreements that exist across the Anglican Commmunion on sexuality and marriage are not new. The 42 member Churches of the
Anglican Communion are independent and autonomous, but at the same time interdependent. It is a fundamental principle of the Anglican

Communion that no province can bind another province, and no Instrument of Communion has any jurisdictional authority over any province.

"In a world of conflict, suffering and uncertainty, we must remember that more unites us than divides us. Despite our differences, we must find
ways to continue walking and working together as followers of Jesus Christ to serve those in need. It was clear at this week's global Anglican

gathering in Accra that many Anglicans share this view. It remains the Archbishop’s prayer and his call to Anglicans around the Communion.”

Notes:

The Anglican Communion's Secretary General, the Right Reverend Anthony Poggo, has also issued a statement, which you can read here >>
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